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You are cordially invited to a Public Involvement Meeting the Rock County CTH M Bridge 
Rehabilitation Project over the Rock River, scheduled as follows: 
 
Date:  Tuesday, March 7th, 2017 
Time:  5:00 to 7:00 p.m. 
Location: Fulton Town Office  
  2738 W Fulton Center Dr. 

Edgerton, WI 53534 
 
The majority of the meeting will be held in an informal open house format; however, there will be 
two short formal presentations made at 5:00 and 6:00 pm. Exhibits and handouts will be on 
display for your review and comment. The Rock County Department of Public Works and K. 
Singh & Associates, Inc., the Engineering Consultant for the project, will be available to explain 
the proposed project, answer questions, and receive public input on the project.   
 
The existing concrete bridge over the Rock River is weathered and deteriorated with exposed 
and corroded reinforcement.  The concrete beneath the bridge is cracked and chipping off 
below.  The steel girders are starting to rust and need to be cleaned, repaired and repainted. 
The existing metal railing on both sides of the bridge is sub-standard. The structure is near 
being considered structurally deficient and the County is planning a rehabilitation project to 
extend the useful life of the bridge.  The proposed bridge will maintain a sidewalk for pedestrian 
use while upgrading the safety railing. The team plans to have exhibits on hand that 
communicate the extents of the proposed project and the bridge geometrics.     
 
The Fulton Town Office is wheelchair accessible.  If you are hearing impaired and require an 
interpreter, you may request one via the Wisconsin Telecommunication Relay System (dial 
711). If you have any questions or concerns that may assist in the development of this project, 
we encourage you to attend the meeting.  If you are unable to attend the meeting, or would like 
more information regarding the project, please contact one of the project staff members listed 
below:  
 
Duane Jorgenson, Interim Director, Rock County Department of Public Works, 3715 Newville 
Rd, Janesville, WI 53545, (608) 757-5450, Duane.Jorgenson@co.rock.wi.us 

Jeremy Hinds, K. Singh & Associates, Inc., 3636 N. 124th Street, Wauwatosa, WI 53222, (262) 
821-1171 Ext. 107, jhinds@ksinghengineering.com 
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